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September 15, 2022 
 

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse Unit 
 
Re: Notice of Exemption SCH Number 2021030317 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Bandwidth IG submitted a Notice of Proposed Construction: MSA 02 for the 
installation of fiber optic cable and other support equipment Santa Clara County, 
California.  The California Public Utilities Commission (Commission), Energy 
Division, reviewed Bandwidth IG’s proposal to install fiber optic cable in Santa Clara 
County, California and determined that the proposed project is consistent with the 
actions identified by the Commission as categorically exempt from the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). A Notice of Exemption was issued on March 12, 
2021 (SCH Number 2021030317). 
 
Bandwidth IG has reached to the Commission and requested a project name (or 
document title) correction for “Bandwidth IG MSA 02” to be changed to “Bandwidth 
IG MSA 05”. The Commission is submitting this letter to State Clearinghouse Unit to 
accommodate Bandwidth IG’s request.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Connie Chen 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Regulatory Analyst 
 
 


